
  

Saint Joseph  
ROMAN CATHOLIC Church  

973-383-1985 

973-383-1985 

 

Schedule  

of Masses 
Weekdays 

 Monday-Friday at 12:05pm  
Weekends 

Saturday (Sunday Vigil) at 5:00pm 
Sunday at 8:00am, 9:30am, 11:30am   

and 5:00pm 
 

 
Misa en Español todos los Domingos a las 2:30pm 

y tambien, el tercer Lunes del mes a las 7:00pm 

October 1, 2017 

 

Sacrament  

of reconciliation 
Saturday at 4:00-4:30pm or by appointment 

 

Sacraments  
of Baptism, Marriage or  

Personal Appointments 

Please call the Parish Center 

 



 

 

 
 

Our Parish Family is Served By 

 

Weekly Mass Intentions 

Father ST Sutton, Pastor 
973-383-1985 - FatherSTS@gmail.com 

 

 

Father Alexander Londono, Migrant Ministry 
Fr. Alexanderlondono@gmail.com 

 

Father Edward Davey, Pastor Emeritus 
 

Deacon Thomas Zayac 
Deacon Gerald Hanifan, retired 

 
Linda Gorski 

Director of all Faith Formation   
973-383-8413 - Faithformation@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Kelly Dachisen, Director of Music Ministry 
kellydachisen@gmail.com 

 

Anne Lundgren, Office Manager 
973-383-1985 - parishoffice@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Karen Glowatski, Office Assistant 
973-383-1985 - secretary@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Sharon Eltzholtz, Bulletin Assistant 
973-383-1985 - bulletin@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Robert Lasser, Finance Administrator  
973-383-1985 

 
 

TRUSTEES OF THE PARISH 
Dorothy Bosi, George Hayek  

and Gerard Woodring. 

Saturday 9/30    5:00pm Carmela & Salvatore Giacino 

Sunday 
October 1st 

 
Twenty-Sixth 
Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 
 

 
 
 

    8:00am 
 
     
    9:30am 
 

  
 

 11:30am 
 
 
 

  5:00pm        

Eileen Yoquinto 
Walter Delmont 
 

Rosemary Gumann 
Margaret Peggy McGovern 
 

Rocco Fusco 
Francis & Stella Covel 
 

Jean Herrmann 

Monday 10/2  12:05pm Sabina Rose Giovine 

Tuesday 10/3  12:05pm Bridget Coffey-Alcocer 

Wednesday 10/4  12:05pm  Deacon Anthony J. Signorelli 
Intentions of Barbara &  
Michael Renaldo 

Thursday 10/5  12:05pm Joseph S. Licata 
Intentions of Geraldine Boos 

Friday 10/6  12:05pm Dennis Nick 

Saturday 10/7    5:00pm Genevieve Zoch 
Henry Nick 

Sunday 
October 8th 

 
Twenty-Seventh 
Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 
 

 
 
 

    8:00am 
     
    9:30am 
 

  
 

 11:30am 
 
 
 

  5:00pm        

Janet Lee-Meehan 
 

Anna Consentino 
Margaret McGovern 
 

Nicholas A. Marino 
Florence & Louis Scheidler 
 
Karen Morrison 

 

Twenty-Sixth Sunday in ordinary time - October 1, 2017 

 
4ÈÅ 3ÁÎÃÔÕÁÒÙ ,ÁÍÐ ×ÈÉÃÈ ÂÕÒÎÓ ÎÅÁÒ ÔÈÅ 
4ÁÂÅÒÎÁÃÌÅȟ ÉÓ ÔÈÅ ÒÅÍÉÎÄÅÒ ÏÆ ÏÕÒ ,ÏÒÄȭÓ 
ÐÒÅÓÅÎÃÅ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ -ÏÓÔ (ÏÌÙ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔȟ 

ÂÕÒÎÓ ÉÎ ÌÏÖÉÎÇ ÍÅÍÏÒÙ ÏÆȡ  

 
 

 
 

!ÎÄ ÔÈÅ ÈÏÓÔÓ ÁÎÄ ×ÉÎÅȟ ×ÈÉÃÈ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅÃÏÍÅ ÔÈÅ  
(ÏÌÙ "ÏÄÙ ÁÎÄ 0ÒÅÃÉÏÕÓ "ÌÏÏÄ ÏÆ ÏÕÒ ,ÏÒÄȟ   ×ÅÒÅ 

ÇÉÖÅÎ ÉÎ ÌÏÖÉÎÇ ÍÅÍÏÒÙ ÏÆȡ  
 

 
 
 

 
-ÁÙ ÔÈÅÙ ÎÏ× ÂÅ ÒÅÓÔÉÎÇ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÐÅÁÃÅ ÏÆ 
ÈÅÁÖÅÎ ÁÎÄ ÍÁÙ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÇÏÏÄ ÄÅÅÄÓ ÈÁÖÅ 

ÇÏÎÅ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅÍȢ  

We ask you to please pray for all of our parish 
family, especially those in need of  
the Lord«s healing presence:  

 
Ron Ayers, Fred Bender, Mary Benziger,  

Father Michael Burke, Father Angelus Croce,  
Peter De Kleine, Jennifer DiNardo, Pat Fitzpatrick, 

Kathy Flores, Eileen Fra, Deborah Haff, Kristen 
Hocken, Susan Kadar, Jessica Kirby, Kerri Knight,  
Bill Matulewicz, Jeff Matyas, Freddy Middleton,  

Jim Montagne, Luz Montejo, Gen Muth,  
Mike Palumbo, Bishop Frank Rodimer, Linda Ross, 

Michael Ryan, Christel Siro, Brysen Sutton, 
Margherita Vass and Rita & Tom Zimich.  

 
May the Lord give them His peace and joy! 

 

“Oremus Pro Invicem” 

 

Weekly Remembrance 

mailto:kellydachisen@gmail.com


 

Feast of Saint Francis 

Monday, October 2 

4:05pm Faith Formation (School) 

6:50pm Faith Formation (School) 

7:00pm Bible Study (Library) 

7:00pm Columbiettes (Community Center) 

Wednesday, October 4 

10:00am Prayer Shawl Ministry (Parish Center) 

Thursday, October 5 

1:00pm Legion of Mary (Parish Center) 

6:00pm R.C.I.A. (Parish Center) 

Friday, October 6 

12:00pm Adoration (Church) 

Sunday, October 8 

3:00pm Squirettes (Community Center) 

 

This week’s events 

 

 October 8, 2017 
 

Isaiah 5:1-7 
Philippians 4:6-9 

Saint Matthew 21:33-43 

"Be faithful in small things because it is in them  
that your strength lies."  
- Saint Mother Teresa 

 

One ñsmallò way that you can be faithful 
is to bring one can or box of food  
to church EACH and EVERY week.  

 
If you are not able to purchase or carry extra food 

to church, then you can make a monetary  
donation to the Food Pantry.  It may be placed in 
one of the boxes at each entrance of the church  

labeled ñThe Caring Group.ò  If you have a check, 
it is made directly to: ñSaint Joseph Church.ò   

 
 

Thank you for your continued  
generosity as we are able to touch 
the lives of so many people in your 

name and in the Name of Christ  
our Good Shepherd.  

 

PARISH WEEKEND DONATIONS 

 

Food for the needy 

 

Weekend readings 

Please join Father at our Saint Francis 
Shrine on Wednesday, October 4, 2017,  

the Feast Day of Saint Francis of Assisi at 
6:00pm,  to have your dog, cat, bird or 

other small animals blessed on this special 
day for our beloved pets! If you would like 
your òlargeró animals blessed, please park 

on Elm Street and Father will make his 
way to your animals after the ceremony!  

 

50/50 raffle 

Why should I purchase a 50/50 Raffle Ticket? First and 

foremost is to help support our Parish Faith Formation 
Programs.  Since we do not charge for Faith Formation 
any longer, our budget was cut drastically with the loss of 

this income.  Therefore, we attempt to raise as much  
money for all the necessities of this program during the 
year.  Once again this year, we will sell 200 tickets for $100 

each.  You may purchase a ticket by yourself or ògo inó 
with others.  Please see the young and vivacious Rose  
Mistler at the entrance of the church.  
 

First prize is 80% of 1/2 the total amount 
collected. 2nd-5th prizes are 5%  
of 1/2 the money collected.   

Thank you for your support!  

 

September 24 
Collection $8,250 
Online Giving $403 
Attendance: 733 

Total: $8,653 
Remember our weekly goal is $10,000 

 

Parish appreciation dinner 

In appreciation and thanks for all that you do 
for your parish family, Father ST is inviting you 
to our first Parish Appreciation Dinner on  
Friday, October 27 at 7:00pm in the Community 
Center.  There will be NO COST ! The only catch 
is that you have to reserve a place (in order that 
we may make enough food).  This does not mean 
the usual last second waiting.  Please fill out the 
following slip and place it in the collection  
basket on Sunday or you may reserve your seat 
online.  Deadline for reservations is: 10/20/2017.  
 
Name:        

Telephone :        
Number of persons :   (Please include children) 



 

Catechesis and Evangelization 

Starting this weekend, I have decided to dedicate 
my article space to Faith Formation for adults.   
For some of you, the last time you learned about the 
Catholic faith was given to you in the Baltimore 
Catechism. This particular catechism received its 
name because it was prepared and ordered by the 
Third Council of Baltimore. It was a list of questions 
and answers that the ògood sistersó made you  
memorize, just in case someone stopped you on the 
street and asked you these important questions.   
But seriously, it gave many people a solid  
foundation of the facts about our faith so that when 
one got older, they could put these intellectual  
concepts into practice in their daily spiritual lives.  
 Why Baltimore?  During the early history of 
the Roman Catholic Church in the United States all 
of the dioceses were part of the ecclesiastical  
province  under the Archbishop of Baltimore . There-
fore, governance of the American church was  
carried out by provincial councils held in Baltimore. 
As the church grew and was divided into multiple 
provinces, it became necessary for a national (or  
plenary) council of the bishops of the United States 
to meet to foster common discipline. The fathers of 
the Seventh Provincial Council of Baltimore   
requested from the pope (Pope Leo XIII) to hold this 
plenary council . The petition was granted and the 
Holy Father appointed Archbishop  Francis  
Kenrick  of Baltimore as the Apostolic Delegate to 
call together and preside over this council. 
 It was not until Pope John Paul II in 1992 that 
a new Catechism of the Catholic Church  was  
published. One thing that is not well known about 
this publication, is that its initial intention was for  
bishops only  As teachers of the faith and pastors of 
the church, they have the first responsibility in  
catechesis.  Through the bishops, the Catechism was 
then addressed to editors of catechisms, priests,  
catechists and all others who were responsible for 
catechesis.  It was then decided that it would be  
useful for all the faithful to read it.  While  the  
Catechism is not intended for direct use by young 
people or children, Pope John Paul II said that the 
Catechism "is offered to all the faithful who want to 
understand better the inexhaustible riches of 
salvation."   
 So this week, our subject will be about  
catechesis and evangelization .  According to the 
United States Conference of Catholic Bishopõs  
website, catechesis is defined as òThe act of handing 
on the Word of God  intended to inform the faith 
community and candidates for initiation into the 
Church about the teachings of Christ, transmitted by 
the Apostles to the Church. Catechesis also involves 
the lifelong effort of forming people into witnesses 
to Christ and opening their hearts to the spiritual 
transformation given by the Holy Spirit.ó  According 
to Wikipedia, evangelization is defined as: òThe 
preaching of the gospel with the intention of  
exposing God's love to all mankind through Jesus 
Christ.ó   
 As many of you might not know òCCDó 
(which stood for Confraternity of Christian  

Doctrine), was an association which began in Rome 
in 1562 with the purpose of giving religious  
education.  Its modern usage is a religious education 
program normally designed for children.  Here at 
Saint Joseph Church, we have changed our CCD 
Program to Faith Formation Program. The sole  
motive for this change was that catechesis should be 
understood as stated above òA lifelong effort of 
forming people into witnesses to Christéó  
Therefore, rather than looking at this important  
aspect of our church as another school for children 
to attend, the emphasis is now placed on the  
formation of their person; body and soul.  Its intent 
is also to underscore how Faith Formation is not  
something to be graduated from.  It is not like our 
Jewish brothers and sisters who celebrate bar(t) 
mizvahs which are the celebrations of the transition 
to adulthood for both young boys and girls.  For 
many, Confirmation is often linked to this Jewish 
rite of passage and when it is completed, many 
think they have graduated from being formed in 
their faith and do not have to continue learning and 
being formed. This is not the case.  Our obligation 
and calling from the Lord is to constantly be formed 
and transformed in our faith (even including the 
priests, bishops and pope).   This is why we have 
begun our Scripture studies on Monday evenings.   
It is not only another ministry in our church for the 
sake of adding numbers, but more importantly it is 
an opportunity for adults to continue to be educated 
and formed in our faith.  R.C.I.A. is another example 
of how adults are called to grow in their faith.   
In this particular ministry, adults who have never 
been baptized Christian or have not completed their 
Sacraments of Initiation (Baptism, First Holy  
Communion and Confirmation) have an opportunity 
to journey with Deacon Tom and his wife Joanne for 
one year in order to celebrate these Sacraments with 
the rest of the church.  This is why we often have 
Baptisms and Confirmations at the Easter Vigil, as 
this is the culmination of their journey throughout 
the year.   So getting back to the original point of our 
former Baltimore Catechism and our current  
Catechism of the Catholic Church, while they were 
and are great resources of our faith, the best book 
that everyone should possess (and actually open) 
are the Sacred Scriptures.  As many mature people 
know, reading the Bible was never something that 
Catholics were encouraged to do, unlike our 
Protestant brothers and sisters who seem to not  
only know the Books of the Bible, but were able to 
quote chapter and verse from many important  
passages.  But we can never forget the ancient words 
of Saint Jerome, who was so instrumental in  
translating the Bible into Latin (called the Vulgate), 
who said: òIgnorance of Scripture is ignorance of 
Christ.ó  That is why we have Scripture Series each 
and every Monday evening in the School library.  
It is another opportunity for our parish family to 
grow in the knowledge of God the Fatherõs plan for 
us, to learn about salvation history, to come to know 
and love our Lord Jesus Christ and to be formed in 
our rich Catholic faith. It is only then that we can 
begin to evangelize the rest of our community.   

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/History_of_Roman_Catholicism_in_the_United_States
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Ecclesiastical_province
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Ecclesiastical_province
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Archbishop_of_Baltimore
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Provincial_Councils_of_Baltimore
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Plenary_council
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Francis_Kenrick
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Francis_Kenrick
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Apostolic_Delegate
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/The_gospel


 

adoration 

 

Anniversary mass 

The services provided by our Catholic Charities 

agencies are too long to list in our bulletin.   

However, here are just a few:  

emergency housing for people in extreme poverty, 

out-patient and residential substance abuse  

treatment, group homes for disabled adults,  

outreach to veterans who are homeless,  

family counseling, etc.   

Your gift to the Bishopõs Annual Appeal  

helps bring this important work to life.   

In fact, Catholic Charities receives the largest  

percentage of Appeal funding.   

Your help is needed to continue providing  

this urgent care.  Please be as generous as you are 

able to the 2017 Bishopõs Annual Appeal.   

For your convenience, you can make an online gift 

or pledge at www.2017appeal.org.   

Thank you! 

 

The annulment process 

 

Bishop’s annual appeal 

 

There will be Benediction and Adoration  
of the Most Blessed Sacrament on  

Friday, October 6 th  

  from 12:30 until 3:00pm.  
òAll Are Welcomeó to spend 

some time before  
our Eucharistic Lord!  

 

 
 

Bishop Serratelli invites all couples that were 
married either in 1967 or 1992 to join him  

as he celebrates your 25th or 50th  
Wedding Anniversary at the newly renovated 

Cathedral of Saint John the Baptist  
in Paterson on  

Sunday, November 5, 2017 at 4:00pm.   
 

 

Arrangements can be made by contacting the  
Parish Office.  Registrations will be accepted 

through Tuesday, October 17th.   

 

Saint kateri connections 

 

The young adults of Saint Kateri Tekakwitha Parish have 
formed a group to share faith and friendship called òSaint 
Kateri Connectionsó  for anyone between the ages of  
21-30.  Meetings will be held at Saint Kateri Church in 
Sparta on Thursday evenings at 6:30pm.  If you are  
interested in joining or would like more information, 
please contact Brittany Johnson at 973-670-3799 or  
Joseph Piccotti at 862-266-3411.  They can also be  
contacted via email at saintkatericonnects@gmail.com. 

 

Beefsteak dinner 

 

The Saint Don Bosco Columbiettes Auxiliary #7784  
are sponsoring a beefsteak dinner at  
The Newton VFW 

85 Mill Street, Newton on:  
Saturday, October 14th.   

Doors open at 6:30pm and dinner will be served at 7:00pm.   
Music will be provided by DJ Mike Malloy.     

 

Tickets are $45/person.   
 

For more information, please contact Maureen Fiore  
at 973-579-5293 or Miriam Montagne at 201-230-1373.   

The proceeds will benefit 
The Department of  People with Disabilities  

and other local charities.  
 

Thrift shop 

Saint Joseph Churchõs Thrift Shop is 

having a 1/2 price sale on all clothing 

for men, ladies and children.  The sale 

wil l run from September 28 t h  

until October 7 th.  Shop hours each 

week are Thursdays and Fridays from 10:00am to 

4:00pm, and Saturdays from 9:30am to 12:30pm.  

The shop sells many other items at the regular low 

shop prices.  Please stop by for a great shopping 

experience!  

Do you have any questions about what an annulment 
is? Do you qualify for one?  How much does it cost? 
What does it mean for my children?  These and any 
other questions that you may have, please feel free to 
contact Father ST via email or at the Parish Center.  
Father has a degree in Canon Law and is a judge on 
the local tribunal, therefore, he is quite familiar with 
the annulment process.  ñDo not be afraid!ò 
973.383.1985 or FatherSTS@gmail.com.  



Rosary rally 

 

Thought for the week 

 

Family bowling 

 

Open house 

4÷ô $þý "þĂòþ #þĄýòøû єєѕё +ýøö÷ăĂ þõ #þûĄüñĄĂ 

øĂ ðöðøý ĂÿþýĂþāøýö ă÷ô 'ôþāöô &ûĈýý -ôüþāøðû 

&ðüøûĈ "þĆûøýö ôąôýă þý 3ĄýóðĈʿ /òăþñôā яяýó 

õāþü яˁээ ăþ ёˁээÿü ðă 3ÿðāăð ,ðýôĂ˅  4÷ô òþĂă øĂ 

кюђ ÿôā ÿôāĂþý ðýó øýòûĄóôĂ Ă÷þô āôýăðûĂ ðýó  

я ÷þĄāĂ þõ ñþĆûøýö ăøüô˅  !āāøąô ñĈ юˁёђ ăþ öôă ûðýô 

ðĂĂøöýüôýăĂ ðýó Ă÷þôĂ˅  ,ðýôĂ ðāô ûøüøăôó Ăþ 

ÿûôðĂô òðûû -øúô /#ˑþýýþā ðă ѕѓя-ѐђё-юєђѐ þā 

ôüðøû ÷øü ðă þðúюяюЮĈð÷þþ˅òþü 

ăþ āôĂôāąô ĈþĄā ûðýô˅  !ûû  

ÿāþòôôóĂ ñôýôɯă ă÷ô 0āþĂăðăô  

#ðýòôā 2ôĂôðāò÷ &þĄýóðăøþý˅  

(ôûÿ +̝ôôÿ $ðó øý ă÷ô öðüô˕ ˅

There will be a Rosary Rally in honor of our 

Lady of Fatimaǭs 100
th

 Anniversary.  The Rally will 

be on October 14
th

 from 12:00 to 2:00pm  

at Saint Paul's Abbey on Route 206 in Andover.  

We will be singing and praying the rosary for 

America.  Refreshments will 

be served afterwards.  For 

more information please 

contact Louise Crann at 973

-903-5029 or 973-383-3802. 

Pope John XXIII Regional High School invites 
you to their 

Open House for Incoming 9th Grade 
October 10th at 7:30pm 

  Open House for Incoming 8th Grade 
    October 24th at 7:30pm 

 
Any questions please contact Anne Kaiser  

at 973- 729- 6126 or annekaiser@popejohn.org 

 

Pontifical Latin mass 

/ý 3ðăĄāóðĈʿ /òăþñôā юёă÷ ðă іˁѐэðüʿ ùþøý "øĂ÷þÿ 
3ôāāðăôûûø ðă 4÷ô #ðă÷ôóāðû þõ 3ðøýă *þ÷ý ă÷ô  
"ðÿăøĂăʿ ѐѕю 'āðýó 3ăāôôăʿ 0ðăôāĂþý õþā ă÷ô  
3þûôüý 0þýăøɯòðû -ðĂĂ øý ă÷ô 4āðóøăøþýðû ,ðăøý 

2øăô˅   
 

&þā üþāô øýõþāüðăøþý ÿûôðĂô òþýăðòă $ā˅ *þĂôÿ÷ $ðûĈʿ 

$øþòôĂðý 0ðĂăþāðû !óąøĂþāĈ #þĄýòøû -ôüñôā ðă  

ієѐ-ёѓё-яіђё þā *2$!,9єёЮ(/4-!),˅#/-˅ 

Too often what happens is that, in our commitments, 

we subtly blackmail each other: We commit  

ourselves inside of family, church, community and 

friendship but with the unspoken condition: I will 

stay with you as long as you donõt seriously  

disappointment or hurt me. But if you do, I will 

move on! 

No family, friendship, church, or community can 

survive on this premise because it is simply  

impossible to live or work with each other for any 

length of time without seriously disappointing and 

hurting each other. 

Inside of any relationship ð marriage, family, friend-

ship, church community, or even a collegial  

relationship at a workplace ð we can never promise 

that we wonõt disappoint others, that we wonõt ever 

mess-up, that our personalities wonõt clash or that 

we wonõt sometimes hurt others through insensitivity, 

selfishness and weakness. We canõt promise that we 

will always be good. We can only promise that we 

will always be the re! 

And, in the end, that promise is enough because if 

we stay and donõt blackmail each other by walking 

away when there is disappointment and hurt, then 

the disappointments and the hurts can be worked 

through and redeemed by a faith and love that stay 

for the long haul. When there is fidelity within a  

relationship, eventually the hurts and  

misunderstandings wash clean and even bitterness 

turns to love. 

We are all weak, wounded, sinful, and easily hurt. 

Inside of our marriages, families, churches,  

friendships, and places of work, we cannot promise 

that we wonõt disappoint each other and, worse still, 

that we wonõt hurt each other. But we can promise 

that we wonõt walk away because of disappointment 

and hurt. Thatõs all we can promise ð and thatõs 

enough! 

 

-Father Ronald Rolheiser, OMI 

 

 

Father Ron is President of the Oblate School 

of Theology in San Antonio, Texas.  He  

received his doctorate at the University of 

Louvain and is a member of the Catholic 

Theological Society and the Religious  

Studies Association of Alberta.   


